GERMAN STUDENTS GIVE A PROGRAM

Schillerbund Literary Society of Central High School Holds Its Meeting.

The Schillerbund Literary society of the Duluth Central High school held its first regular meeting yesterday afternoon. Phillip Hallenbeck made the opening address in which

he stated that the chief aim of the club was to encourage the use of the German language among the mem-He declared that the Schiller-

bund was to be larger and better this year than before, and that the memmers were showing a greater interest in the welfare of the society.

A song by the chorus led by Miss Augusta Ziegler, teacher of German, was the first number on the program,

This was followed by a vocal selection rendered by Helen Dryer. Mary Guinn and Fanny Weinberg recited "Grimm's Marchen" and "Kinder Reime." A duet by Rosalind Bondy and Marjorie Bailley was very well received, and the program was concluded by Loretta O'Gorman who sang "Blumchen." In presenting the various selections, readings and speaches, only the Ger-

man language is used. The Schiller-

is a popular organization among the German students of the

upper classes. No student is gible to join this club until he has studied the language one year.